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NOTICE TO THE MARKET 

Ambipar Participações e Empreendimentos SA (“Ambipar” or “Company”) (B3: 

AMBP3), informs its shareholders and the market in general, with great satisfaction, that 

Ambipar Environmental LatAm (formerly Disal), one of the companies of the group, announces 

the start of construction on the GIRI Project (“Project” or “GIRI”) located in the city of 

Santiago, Chile. 

GIRI will be a classification, pre-treatment and preparation plant for recycling and 

recovery of waste with a capacity of 60,000 tons per year, with potential net sales of USD 8 

million and a potential EBITDA margin of 70% per year. The total investment of the Project will 

be approximately USD 18 million, and the start-up is scheduled for early January 2023. 

The Project aims to address new trends in waste management and environmental public 

policies in Chile, as established by the Extended Producer Responsibility Law (REP in Spanish), 

published in 2021, which aims to ensure the recovery of industrial and domestic waste separated 

in the origin, especially recyclables, in order to ensure the correct disposal of waste. 

Figure 1 GIRI plant 
 

 



 

 

 
Additionally, the Company will build, over the next year, four more small GIRI plants, 

in areas with industrial activity around the regional capitals of northern, central and southern 

Chile, with the objective of facilitating the separation and recovery of waste, without the 
need to transport it. 

 
For Ambipar, this project is in line with the strategy of expansion and insertion of 

new technologies and services in Latin America, through complete solutions for 

management, recovery of waste, transformation into new recycled products, giving a new 
beginning to what used to be discarded. 

 
The Company reiterates that it will keep the market informed and we are available 

for any additional clarifications that may be necessary. 
 

 

São Paulo, January 20, 2022. 
 

Thiago da Costa Silva 
Diretor Financeiro e de Relações com Investidores 


